Dear Senators:
I am writing to share our strong support of S.F. 4202.

Nearly 40% of annual energy consumption and CO2 emissions come from buildings, half of that
from our homes. We can and must transform the housing industry to build green by
building right for health, durability, energy conservation and efficiency, and long-term
affordability.

The State can and should adopt more stringent residential energy codes to help meet statewide
mandates for CO2 emissions reductions. Builders, designers, and homeowners need every
incentive possible to spur more widespread adoption of super-efficient homes built to operate
without fossil fuels. S.F. 4202 will assist the Minnesota housing industry to move in the direction
we all need for a more resilient future.

Yours sincerely,

Leah Karmaker

Leah Karmaker is a designer based in Duluth MN. Her experience includes design, drafting,
carpentry and woodworking in the private sector, and affordable housing research and

development in the non-profit sector. She develops and supports solutions to local issues at the
intersection of housing equity, environmental justice and the green-collar workforce



